
Public Notice 
Surplus of City-Owned Property 

Take Notice that, pursuant to By-law 95-62, the Council of The 
Corporation of the City of Peterborough has declared that a piece of 
municipally owned property known as 729 Park Street South, 
Peterborough (formerly the Dela Fosse Library) is surplus to its 
needs and at its meeting, to be held electronically, through the City’s 
website (www.peterborough.ca) at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, July 25, 
2022, intends to pass a by-law to authorize the sale of the land. 
And Further Take Notice that at the said meeting Council shall 
hear in person or by their Counsel, Solicitor or Agent any person 
who claims that they would be prejudicially affected by the by-law 
and who applies to be heard.  Any person may observe the Council 
meeting on the City’s website (https://www.peterborough.ca/en/city-
hall/livestreams.aspx) 
Additionally, any person may make written or verbal representation 
either in support of or in opposition to the sale of the municipal 
property as follows: 
a) Register as a delegate to speak at the Council Meeting, by 

telephone.  Delegations must register by 11:00 a.m. on the day of 
the meeting by phone, 705-742-7777 ext. 1820 (please quote the 
property address), or by registering on the City website 
(https://forms.peterborough.ca/Clerks-Office/Request-for-
Delegation) 

b) Written submissions must be received by 11:00 a.m. the day of 
the meeting either by mail, by dropping off to the City’s drop box 
located outside the main entrance to City Hall, 500 George Street 
North, or by email to Clerks@peterborough.ca (please quote the 
property address). 

Please note that unregistered delegations are not permitted. 
Additional Information and viewing of the location survey illustrating 
the subject property is available by contacting Diane McFarlane, 
Manager, Real Estate and Business Development, at 705-742-7777, 
ext. 1896 or by email at dmcfarlane@peterborough.ca. 
Dated and posted at Peterborough on June 23, 2022, June 30, 2022 
and July 7, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

John Kennedy, City Clerk 
City of Peterborough, City Hall 
500 George Street North 
Peterborough, Ontario  K9H 
3R9 
jkennedy@peterborough.ca 
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